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From: hfb4444 <hfb4444@comcast.net>
To: lelan4444 <lelan4444@aol.com>
Subject: Fwd: interim superintendent candidate

Date: Wed, Aug 10, 2011 10:37 am

From: "Wendy DiFruscio" <wdifruscio@orcsd.org>
To: "Ann Lane" <alane@orcsd.org>, "Ann Wright" <ann_wright@comcast.net>, "Henry
Brackett" <hfb4444@comcast.net>, jkach55@gmail.com, joceoquinn(@yahoo.com,
kbutts@orcsd.org, "Megan Turnbull" <mturnbull@orcsd.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 6, 2011 10:34:09 AM

Subject: FW: interim superintendent candidate

FYI

Wendy L. DiFruscio

Superintendent's Administrative Asst.
36 Coe Drive

Durham, NH 03824

868-5100 x20

The Right-to-Know-Law provides that most e-mail communications, to or from School District employees regarding the business of the
School District, are government records available to the public upon request. Therefore, this e-mail communication may be subject to
public disclosure.

From: Katherine Fiermonti [mailto;friars@comcast.net]
Sent: Sat 7/2/2011 3:03 PM

To: ORCSD School Board

Subject: interim superintendent candidate

To Whom it May Concern:

I just saw the two superintendent names and their bios through Oyster River Community Resource and thought I'd pass along,
for what it's worth, that I happened to be in a neighboring high school when Leon Levesque was superintendent in Hallowell.
It was well known that Hall-Dale High was a terrific high school with an excellent reputation for student achievement. In
fact, there were many parents of students at my high school who chose to send their students to Hall-Dale instead of my
district of SAD 11. Anyway, both candidates look sharp on paper- I just wanted to pass along my two cents.

Thanks for all you're doing for our community.

Katie Fiermonti
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